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Hello, my name is Bess Sturgill I am a resident of Reading in Hamilton county. I 
am writing to you in regards to the high pressure gas pipeline that Duke wants to 
run through my community. It has been announced by Duke that they plan to 
reopen their petition this summer. I have serious concerns and quite honestly this 
additional time has brought more concerns to mind. Please think about the 
residents that this type of pipeline would impact. There are on average two 
pipeline explosions per day in our country. Most of these explosions happen in 
rural areas like the one that happened in northern Ohio last week. This line will 
run past homes, schools, hospitals, recreation areas, and in general very 
populous areas. Why put all these people at risk of being incenerated. It has 
always been my belief that our government is in place to keep citizens safe. This 
is the opposite and makes me question if your desire is to serve people or 
business. In no way is this pipeline for the people that it will impact and possibly 
kill. Please serve the people think of the families and children your decision will 
injure. Thank you for taking the time to read my concerns!
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